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I au directed by the Board of Trade to inform you

MERCANTILE MARINE DEPARTMENT,

BOARD OF TRADE,

GREAT GEORGE STREET,

LONDON, S.W.1.

gir,

that they have requested their Solicitor to take the
necessary steps for holding a Formal Investigation into
the circumstances attending the loss of‘the Canadian motor
vessel "Joseph Medill" which left Newcastle-on-Tyne on

the 10th August, 1935, bound for Montreal (for service: on
the Great Lakes), was spoken on the 17th August and has

not been hesrd of since.

I am, Bir,

Your obedient Servant,

T.G. JENKINS.

The Secretary,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street,
R.O.
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